
Early Learning and Child Care Supervisors Network Meeting
Supervisors are invited to join this network meeting for this special Supervisors Network and Professional 
Learning Day. This meeting will include updates from the Ministry of Education and Niagara Region. 
Darlene Drouin will be present to provide an overview regarding updates with Parent Direct Niagara, 
ECCDC’s websites, and looks forward to learning more about any future technology needs that 
Supervisors may anticipate having. Supervisors are asked to bring resources, suggestions, and tips 
regarding supervising students or volunteers for helping to ensure a meaningful transition and an 
impactful contribution.

Tuesday November 21, 2017  8:00 to 9:30 am  ECCDC Conference Room, 3340 Schmon Parkway, 
Thorold  No cost, a light breakfast will be provided

A Session for Supervisors and Program Managers: Inspiring your team to build strong 
relationships with students and volunteers through the lens of How Does Learning Happen?
The four foundations of How Does Learning Happen? outlines the importance of children, educators, 
and families, feeling a sense of belonging and well-being as well as having an opportunity to express 
themselves and engage in meaningful relationships. This workshop session offers strategies based on 
reflective practice to help you inspire Educators within your Team in building relationships with students 
and volunteers through partnership, connections and respectful dispositions. If you are looking to 
encourage collaboration and strength-based approaches to life long learning in your early childhood 
setting, this session is for you. Join ECCDC’s Coaching and Mentoring team for this three-hour session 
to bring the concepts and philosophies of How Does Learning Happen? to life in fostering positive 
professional relationships amongst colleagues, students and volunteers. This workshop will offer 
participants an opportunity to brainstorm with one another ways in which they can support their team to 
build meaningful relationships with students and volunteers. With a consideration of the College of Early 
Childhood Educators Code of Ethics and Standards of Practice, this workshop will encourage reflective 
practice through the voice of all professionals contributing to creating an inviting and co-learning 
environment in your early years settings.

Tuesday November 21, 2017  10:00 am to 12:00 pm  12:00 pm to 12:30 pm Networking Lunch  
ECCDC Conference Room, 3340 Schmon Parkway, Thorold  $45 includes a light lunch that may be 
carried out to go or enjoyed while networking with your colleagues

Early Learning and Child Care Supervisors Network 
Meeting and Professional Learning Opportunity


